
ENCOURAGING…EQUIPPING…EMPOWERING…

WELCOME BACK to Term 2.  We hope everyone had a restful time and enjoyed the
holidays!  A reminder that there is no school on Thursday as it is ANZAC Day.

SCHOOL PHOTOS are being held on FRIDAY 10th MAY.  Forms are being sent home
today and orders can be made either online or by sending the forms back into the
office.

MOTHERS DAY STALL  is also being held on FRIDAY 10th MAY as a fundraiser for our
students’ programs.  Gifts will range from $3 to $8.  Donations of any suitable
stock will be gratefully accepted and can be left with the office.

WINTER UNIFORM  Winter uniforms will be worn during Term 2.  There is a 2 week
crossover period at the start of Term 2, where either full winter uniform or full
summer uniform may be worn.  Please remember that on cold days students are
allowed to wear their sports jacket over the top of their jumper.  The sports
jacket is not to be worn in place of the school jumper. Winter jumpers and skirts
will be in stock by the end of the week.

PRIMARY SPORTS day will be changing to WEDNESDAY.  Sports uniform is to be
worn on this day.

SIGNATURE PAVERS We need orders in for the
signature pavers near the new Covered Outdoor
Learning Area by MONDAY 29th APRIL. The cost
is $20 single paver, $40 double paver, or $25 for a
hand drawn paver. Forms are available from the
office or on the website for those who would like
to order one of these.

FAMILIES TO PRAY FOR THIS
WEEK

Kelly (N & M) ~ Kelly (M & M)
Lacey ~ Lamers
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ENCOURAGING…EQUIPPING…EMPOWERING

HOT LUNCHES will be commencing next Thursday.  Order forms will be sent
home on Mondays, and these will need to be returned on Tuesday each week.
We plan to continue hot lunches until the end of Term 3.

NAPLAN 2019: 14-16 MAY
Students in Years 3, 5, 7 and 9 will take part in the National Assessment
Program—Literacy and Numeracy or NAPLAN as it is commonly known. Skills
that will be tested will be reading, writing, language conventions including
spelling, grammar and punctuation, and numeracy.
These tests are completed at school within time limits and are considered
part of the curriculum program. Olivet uses the results of NAPLAN as one
indicator of how students are meeting the learning requirements of the
Australian Curriculum.
It is important for parents and students to remember that NAPLAN is not a
pass/fail situation, but an opportunity for students to demonstrate their
knowledge and skills in certain areas of the curriculum.
Later in the year, parents will be given an individual NAPLAN report that will
identify how your child is progressing. More information can be obtained from
the NAPLAN website.  http://www.nap.edu.au/naplan

FLIGHT SIMULATOR  AvServe will be
here on Monday 29th April with a full
day flight program.  This includes
theory and individual access to a flight
simulator for Years 7-10.  Primary
students will have the opportunity to
have a look at the simulator on the
day.

PARENT & STUDENT SURVEYS We will
be sending out instructions for you to
complete the parent surveys in
approximately one week. Students
from Years 5 – 10 will be required to
complete the survey anonymously at
school. It is a government requirement
that we all take this opportunity to
review and answer these surveys. Your
assistance in this area is always
appreciated. You will receive individual
notification when it is all set up. This
survey can only be completed online
and is not available as a hardcopy.

TERM TWO PLANNER
Tuesday 23rd April - Friday 28th June

April 25 ANZAC Day - NO STUDENTS
April 29 AvServe Flight Simulator -
   Secondary Students
May 10  SchoolPix School Photos
   Mothers Day Stall
May 14-16 NAPLAN
May  Years 4-6 Chess Challenge
June 10 Queens Birthday - NO
   STUDENTS
June 19 Report Writing Day - NO
   STUDENTS
June 24 Student End of Term
   Excursions
June 28 Term Presentation at
   1.15pm

HOT LUNCHES ON THURSDAYS
THROUGHOUT THE TERM

http://www.nap.edu.au/naplan
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SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS  Catalogues are being sent home today.  If
you’re interested in ordering any books, please follow these instructions
for easy ordering.
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